
Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the 
House Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care: 
  
My name is Moira Ryan, LPC, and I am a therapist in the Portland-metro area of 
Oregon and have been practicing for 10 years. I am writing this letter in support of 
HB2029. The insurance audit process requires transparency and the structure this 
bill will provide, specifically the ability of individual providers to understand what is 
expected of them and what is not. 
 
Thank you for supporting this bill. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Moira Ryan 
  
 


